
Extended Deadline for [A]Space Open Call 

Dear all, 

We look forward to receiving your proposal for ERGO - the [A]Space curated exhibition 
open call. 

To accommodate those who requested more time, we are pleased to announce a four-
day extension of the application deadline to Friday, October 4, at 6 pm GMT. We would 
also like to thank those who have already submitted their proposals. 

Please note that all applications will be reviewed after the October 4 deadline, and 
applicants selected for interviews will be notified via email. 

In addition, we want to clarify an essential aspect of the terms and conditions of the 
Open Call. Since its inception, [A]Space has proudly supported the local Lisbon art 
scene and the broader national Portuguese art scene, working with talented Portuguese 
artists and international artists who produce work primarily in Portugal.  

While this vision remains central to our mission, we aim to open our doors to artists and 
curators beyond this geographical area. 

Therefore, we intend to present 50% of the artworks created in Portugal and 50% from 
other countries. However, this is a flexible guideline, and each application will be judged 
based on its overall artistic merit rather than on logistical considerations alone. 

We look forward to receiving your proposals. Thank you for being part of this exciting 
opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

The  [A]Space Team 

 

 


